
FROM EVERGREEN

Dear Valued Residents

A management update

In the ever changing environment we find ourselves in we have to continually reassess our focus 
on business requirements. The recent expansion of Evergreen Broadacres and the delivery of 
the first block of 48 Apartments and the continuous construction of the second block of 60 
Apartments has necessitated a change in senior management.

From 1 August 2019, Roy Martin will assume the role of Assistant Village Manager for Evergreen 
Broadacres. Roy has been a dedicated leader over the past 4 years and has seen the village grow. I 
look forward to seeing him take on this new role. It will allow Roy the ability to get much more 
involved in the day to day managing of the operations within the village and work closer with the 
training and development of the Duty Managers.  I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
Roy for his commitment and effort over the years and I would like to request that each and every 
one of you support him in his new role and during this process of change.				  
										                                                               	
To this end it gives me great pleasure to welcome Wilma Swart to the Evergreen Lifestyle team 
from 1 August 2019 as Village Manager of Evergreen Broadacres. Wilma has 20 years of senior 
management experience in a hospitality management role with overall and direct responsibility 
and accountability for the strategic leadership and directions of the multiple hospitality 
operations and teams.	
	                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                	

She has worked for Bidvest Prestige as a regional General Manager 
of   Hospitality, Fidelity Supercare Services as National Hospitality 
Manager and in the past 10 years held the position of Hotel General 
Manager at various Tsogo Sun Hotels including SunSquare Monte 
Casino, Southern Sun Pretoria and Southern Sun Katherine Street 
to mention a few. I am excited to see the value that Wilma will add 
not just to Broadacres but to the business as a whole and wish her all 
the best of luck in taking charge if this fast growing village. With the 
support of Roy, Rene and the team I am confident that she will be 
successful.                                                                     	

Please join me in extending Wilma the warm Evergreen welcome that we are known for.

Thank you for your ongoing support.

Kind Regards,													          
														            
														            
														            
														            
													                            	
Managing Director

A NOTE

Garry Reed,


